
8. UXBRIDGE STREET PETITION - REDWOOD WEST LATMS

The Area Engineer reported, outlining the steps for the proposed traffic
management scheme for the Redwood West area that should address the issues
raised in the petition received from Uxbridge Street residents at the February
meeting.  The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That a public meeting be convened on Wednesday 22 March 2000 at
7.30pm at the Northcote School to introduce the LATMS process and to
record the traffic concerns of the residents.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


